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PR#236-23 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Ministry of Public Service Launches Secretarial Promotional 
Programme 2023 

 
Belmopan, October 31, 2023.  
 
On October 30, the Ministry of the Public Service, Constitutional and Political 
Reform, and Religious Affairs commenced the Secretarial Promotional 
Programme for 2023.   
 
The newly revised and restructured programme will be offered through 
December 22, 2023. The classes will be administered face-to-face at the 
CITO Headquarters in Belmopan using a blended approach via the 
University of Belize’s Moodle Platform.  
 
Seventeen secretaries are participating in the programme, which is designed 
for Secretary IIIs who are confirmed in their appointments. The completion 
of the course is a requirement for promotion to the post of Secretary II within 
the Public Service. 
 
The Ministry of the Public Service wishes the participants an engaging and 
successful experience.  
 
Ends 
 

 


